
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
19th May 2023 

 
Headteacher’s Awards 

Awarded 12th May 2023 
 

 

Reception: This week, the Headteacher Awards went to Sam for using and understanding the vocabulary we 
have encountered in Shared Reading and 
Adara for your enthusiasm and hard work in maths this week! 

 

Year 1: The Headteacher Award was given to Millie for being ready to learn and following instructions 
at all times. 

 
 
Year 2: We awarded 3 Headteacher’s Awards this week to Poppy, Sam and Benjamin for working really 

hard this term in PE and making fantastic progress.  All three found catching a ball really tricky 
and now are able to do it the majority of the time. 

 
 
Year 3: Last week's Headteacher awards went to Roxette and Mylor. Y3 have been fortunate to have 

Neil from Cornish Pirates for Rugby this term and both Roxette and Mylor have been brilliant 
every session. Both have listened well and participated enthusiastically in all sessions. They are 
both great team players; communicating. encouraging and supporting their teams. I was 
particularly impressed with them last week as the weather was awful but this did not deter them 
in any way. Well done Roxette and Mylor, keep it up for the rest of the term! 

 
 
Year 4: Headteacher’s Awards awards went to Paige and Harry J. Paige’s was for excellent DT work, and 

helping others with their pavilion frames. Harry’s was for being creative during our DT project. 
Harry has shown resilience throughout the project. Keep it up Harry! 

 
 
Year 5: This week, Year 5 enjoyed having the Eden Project education team visit and begin a project with 

them outside in the meadow. Luckily, the sun shone, and we didn't get soggy and the children 
were really inquisitive! 
This week, Mr Moore would like to put two students forward for their maths work. Louisa has 
really thrown herself into her maths recently and been cracking on with her arithmetic 
independently. Roanna, on the other hand, has been leading some insightful conversation when 
it has come to problem solving and reasoning. A big well done to both of you! 
 

 
Year 6: This week, it was easy to award the Headteacher’s Award to the whole class for working so hard 

with determination and resilience throughout their SATS week.  Well done to you all. 
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Attendance 
 15th May – 19th May 2023 

 

 

Walk to School Week 
 
 
 

 to everyone who! 
 
 
 
 

Tilly’s Diary 

 

Hello Everyone 

 

My first favourite activity in the whole 

world is playing with a cardboard box, 

specifically dropping a ball into an 

empty box and then retrieving it. 

 

My second favourite activity in the 

whole world is being read to!  This week, 

I listened to a lovely story in the office.  

It was great! 

 

Thank you for visiting me! 

 

Love Tilly x 

 

 Unclaimed Uniform 
 

 This week, we sent a message out on Parent Pay inviting parents/carers to 
collect uniform that had accumulated.  Unfortunately, the majority of these 
items had no visible name inside. 
 
We cannot stress enough – please put your child’s name in their belongings.  
Coats, sweatshirts and lunchboxes seem to be particularly vulnerable to 
being lost.  It doesn’t have to be a fancy sew in or iron in label – a good pen 
in the label is perfect! 
 
Thank you. 
  

Summer Term 
As the summer term gets underway and the weather 
becomes warmer, please make sure your child has a 
hat in school alongside sun cream which they are able 
to apply themselves.  We also recommend that ice 
packs are put in alongside your child’s lunch to keep it 
cool. 
Please make sure all of these items have your child’s 
name on them. 
Many thanks. 

 

Well done to everyone who walked, cycled, 
ran or scooted to school this week!  Stickers 
were given daily to all of these children.  We’d 
love for you to keep it up until the end of term 
if you can! 
 

YEAR 4 
99.21% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing 
 

Carry a sense of calm in the palm of your hand 
 

1) Trace around your child’s hand on a sheet of paper. 
2) Ask your child to think of a positive memory that makes them feel calm and safe. 
3) Write each of the five senses (hearing, touch, taste, sight, smell) on each of the five 

fingers. 
4) The child (or adult!) will draw and/or write about the memory in the palm of the hand. 
5) Encourage your child to identify how the memory is experienced using each of the five 

senses on each finger and write or draw a picture for this. 
6) Last but not least, talk about how thinking of this memory can help your child feel a 

sense of calm, even in the midst of a stressful situation. 
 

 

Don’t forget that the Family Worker 

Drop-In session will be on Thursday 25th 

May the school house. 

2.30pm – 4pm 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DT Project 
 

Year 2 are doing an DT project next week and are in need of various of small items including: 
 
Toilet roll/kitchen roll tubes 
Yogurt pots (small) 
Small juice cartons 
Egg boxes 
Small drink bottles e.g Fruit Shoot 
Small boxes e.g toothpaste boxes etc 
 
Please drop any items to the school office. 

 

 

 

 

Outside of School Activities 
 

On Saturday, Archie played a 6-a-side football tournament 
with over 22 under-8 teams from Cornwall and Devon. It 
was a great experience to play on Plymouth argyle 
pitch.  Archie loved every minute of it. They didn’t get 
through to the final but all did extremely well. 
 
If you are involved in activities outside of school, we would 
love to see your adventures! 
 
Please email a photo and any information to 
reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org and you could 
feature on the newsletter like Archie! 

 

The Cove Macmillan Support Centre 
Trust Wide Fundraising 

 

Our Academy, Truro and Penwith Academy Trust, have invited 
all of their 34 schools to take part in a ‘Wear Green’ day on July 
7th to raise much needed funds for The Cove Macmillan Support 
Centre. 
 

As a Trust family of schools, we have committed to raising 
enough funds so that every TPAT school and nursery have 
access to important resources, at the point of need, which 
can support children and families where a diagnosis of 
Cancer is impacting the mental health of a pupil(s) in school. 
 

More details to follow on how to donate etc. 
 

For more information about The Cove, head to: 
 

https://www.macmillan.org.uk/in-your-area/local-
dashboard/detail/Information%20and%20support%20centres
/8851/The-Cove---Macmillan-Information-and-Support-
Centre-in-Truro   
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Half Term 
 

A reminder 
half term is 

from 29th May 
to 2nd June. 

Year 5 Wheels Session 
 
 

 

 

On Thursday, Year 5 took part in a ‘Wheels’ session as part of their PE.  The children had a great time zooming 

around the playground. 

The teachers also got involved with Miss Goatman whizzing downhill on her roller blades and Mr Walden on his 

bicycle! 

Thank you to the children who loaned and shared their equipment with others – you showed kindness and 

generosity. 


